
Fourth Coast Guard C-27J Arrives At APO
The Coast Guard HC-27J Asset Project Office in Elizabeth City, North Carolina, received the 
service’s fourth C-27J Oct. 9. Successful flight tests culminated the aircraft’s regeneration process at 
the 309th Aerospace Maintenance and Regeneration Group’s facility in Tucson, Arizona. CGNR-
2708 joins three other C-27Js at the APO; the aircraft are used to train and qualify Coast Guard 
aircrew and maintenance personnel and develop flight and maintenance procedures for Coast Guard 
missions. U.S. Coast Guard photo.


